
 

 

 

 

CITIZENS ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

MEETING 

MARCH 6, 2014 PORTSMOUTH CITY HALL 6:00 P.M. 

CONFERENCE ROOM A 
 

Present: Chairwoman Nancy Emerson, Lynne Langley, Alison Hamilton 

Absent: Vice Chairwoman Dani Rooney, Constance Carmody, Alicia Weaver 

Staff: David Moore, Adam Cannon 

 

 

Chairwoman Emerson called the meeting to order and recognized the following 

individuals to discuss their application for the FY 2014-2015 Public Service Agency 

Grant Program. 

 

Sexual Assault Support Services 

Kathy Beebe, Executive Director 

Families First 

Helen Taft, Executive Director 

AIDS Response Seacoast 

Richard Wagner, Executive Director 

New Heights: Adventures for Teens 

Tracey Tucker, Executive Director 

Rockingham Community Action 

Keith Bates, Director, Community Services 

Area HomeCare 

Judy Taylor, Executive Director 

 

Chairwoman Emerson adjourned the meeting at 7:30 p.m.  

 


